
Bios for Elections 

 

Mark Fisher 

Mark runs MDF Industries Inc., which manufactures and services more than 70,000 machines in over 65 

countries around the world. Mark has been a proud business owner for more than 12 years, with 

experience in manufacturing, distribution, wholesale and retail. Mark also designed, developed and 

grew a software system to over 100,000 active customers. Mark lives in Cambridge with his wife, 

Marlah, and is excited to welcome his first child in 2022. Mark is also an avid curler and has been a 

Board Member on the Galt Curling Club Board of Directors since 2019, currently sitting as the Director of 

Marketing, Advertising, Fundraising and Events.  

 

Doug Patton 

Doug Patton was elected to the Dumfries Board in 2015.  He is a Chartered Professional Accountant and 

a Certified Management Accountant.  Doug has over 20 years of senior financial and general 

management experience across a broad base of industries.  This business experience includes strategic 

planning, fiscal governance, and business development.  Doug has also served on other commercial and 

non-profit boards, and has been a Director of the mutual Collectivfide Insurance Group from start up in 

2019.  Doug has also completed the OMIA Directors Certification Program, and has been a farm 

policyholder since 2010. 

 

Scott Roung 

Scott was elected to the Dumfries Mutual board in 2013 and is proud to currently be the Chair. He has 

been a policyholder since 1980. He retired from his career at the City of Hamilton as Manager of 

Facilities in 2021. He firmly believes in working within and fostering a culture of collective ownership, 

courageous change, steadfast integrity, while keeping the policyholders’ best interests at the core of 

decision making. Scott has owned and operated his own small construction business for over 30 years. 

Scott studied English at Athabasca University, has his Certified Facility Management designation, and has 

completed the OMIA Director certification program.   He recently accepted a position as a director at 

large with the OMIA Board commencing in 2022. 

 


